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City offices will be closed: December 23 & 26 for Christmas &
 Jan 2 for New Years

We are acƟvely seeking new members for our Cemetery Board.

If you are interested, pick up an applicaƟon at City Hall.



High Plains Museum News

There is still time to check out the quilt exhibit! 

Come check out the beautiful handmade quilts!

Be on the lookout for a new exhibit 
about Kansas archaeology staring in 

January!

Our Kansas Day celebration will explore 
Sherman County archaeological history 

–Date TBD


